
Village of Hazel Green Memorial Park Committee Meeting 09/25/2018 

MEMORIAL PARK COMMITTEE MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 25, 2018 

 

Chairman Chris Lisk called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m. Proof of publication: 

notices were posted at American Bank, Post Office, Village Hall, and all Members were 

notified by mail and email. 

 

Members present: Sara Grindey, Doug Kruser, Francis Temperly, Mandy Blom and  

Tim Bell-7:22 p.m. 

 

Members absent: Becky Lee, Bill Wiegman and Linda Homer. 

 

Citizens present: None. 

 

MAILING OF PAMPHLETS:  The list is being reviewed with the postmaster to 

verify the addresses can be used for bulk mailing. 

 

THANK-YOU’ S: An insertion will go into some of the pamphlet mailings thanking 

the businesses for their support over the years. 

 

CHILI COOK-OFF FUNDRAISER :  Small silent auction items will be collected for 

this event.  Posters have also been distribute for the October 28th event. 

 

PRIZES AND DONATIONS: Prizes will be decided the day of the chili cook-off. 

 

BOOTH AT CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR: The committee has purchased a table at 

the Craft Fair to be held December 2nd at Southwestern High School.  Discussion was 

held on items to be sold. 

 

GRANT SEEKING OPPORTUNITIES: Committee members will be looking to see 

if there are any opportunities for the committee to apply for grants. 

 

 

Sara Grindey made the motion to adjourn at 8:13 pm.  Tim Bell seconded the motion.   

All agreed.  Next Meeting October 18, 2018 at 6:30 pm. 

 

 

Sally Bauer 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 


